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file:///Users/marilynbaker/Desktop/W%20GA/3.3%20Professional%20Organizations.webarchiveDocument cameras have been purchased for some of our schools in the district and future purchases are planned for the remaining schools. This technology has multiple uses and benefits such as utilizing books to enlarge the image onto a screen so that all the students can see the full text and content of the books. This camera can also freeze images that need to be referred to later.  The media specialists need to be prepared for not only making use of this technology, but to be prepared for training the teachers within each school. It is imperative that all involved be up-to-data on this new technology and incorporates it into the curriculum. To help meet requirements of the 21st Century Standards, the acquisition of technology is key. Learning to use this technology is essential in putting all resources to work. 


While using the library media automation system, Alexandria, within our system, several options seem to come up with each upgrade. One of the options that are made available to the media specialists is a program called ‘Smart Mart’. This program helps to catalog materials more easily than the traditional way.  After contacting Alexandria support to get the necessary information, the program is downloaded into the automation system. Little information is needed from the media specialists about the materials being bar-coded because the ‘Smart Mart’ goes onto the marc records and retrieves it. The information is then added to your collection. This information is coming from the marc records, so it is accurate and reliable. More information is going into the automated system about the materials than if manual bar coding were taking place. The Smart Mart method is easy to use and produces accuracy, which releases the media specialists to use their time in other ways.

In the spring, on a date to be determined, the media specialists will have a meeting to cover these two important issues.  A cost will not be incurred or required because the Walker County School System employs both trainers provided. Media Aids will be able to cover the daily operations of the media centers. A media meeting will be scheduled at Rossville Middle School, which already has acquired document cameras and have already implemented Smart Mart into their program. To head up the training on document cameras, one of the technology specialists in the county will demonstrate this technology. The media specialist that is familiar with the Smart Mart program will conduct the second part of the meeting. An interactive whiteboard will be used to demonstrate the process of loading the program and then going through the necessary steps to bar code materials. The other media specialists will have the opportunity to experience with the program while actually bar coding materials and books.

A follow-up meeting will be conducted during a regular media specialist meeting next school year. This will give the media specialist’s opportunities to answer any questions or concerns that they may have. If any other technology concerns come up, an action plan will be implemented to help solve these also.

